
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Year 10 Luton Sixth Form Taster Afternoon 

We are delighted to inform you that as part of our mapped careers programme, Year 10 
students have been invited to take part in a taster afternoon at Luton Sixth Form on 
Wednesday 5th June between 12.30pm and 4.00pm. 

Applications for post 16 providers normally open in the Autumn term of Year 11, and we 
therefore hope this visit will provide a unique opportunity for students to start considering their 
post 16 pathway and the options available to them, alongside experiencing a college 
environment first hand. 

Students will depart Stopsley High School at 12.00pm, and be walked down to Luton Sixth 
Form College by staff. Upon their arrival they will be registered, allocated to groups and will 
then benefit from attending three separate workshops which will explore college life. It is 
anticipated that students will depart from the event at 4.00pm and make their own way home. 

Students are required to attend the event in full school uniform and as representatives of the 
school are expected to display Top Class conduct throughout the visit. 

To confirm your child’s attendance to the Luton Sixth Form taster afternoon, please complete 
the attached google form by 12.00pm on Monday 3rd June.  

Should you have questions regarding this unique Post 16 insight activity, please do not 
hesitate to contact our careers lead Mrs E Winter: ewinter@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

 
Yours sincerely,  

  

 
 

Mrs P Whiting           Mrs E Winter   
Senior Deputy Headteacher         Careers Lead 
 

https://forms.gle/xswd9qQhYRwMaVWr5
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